
 
December 15, 2021 
 
Subject: Receipt of LOA for The Ministry of Road Transport & Highways Project 

In continuation to the announcement made on December 03, 2021, Ashoka Buildcon 

Limited (“the Company”) updates that the Company has received Letter of Award from the 

Ministry of Road Transport & Highways (“MoRTH”) in respect of the Project viz. ‘Request for 

Proposal for Construction of six lane link road (NH-166S) with paved shoulder 

configuration to Mopa Airport in the State of Goa on EPC mode’. (Project) 

The accepted quoted offer of the Project is Rs.769.41 Crore inclusive of GST.  

This announcement is made pursuant to the Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) 2015. 

This is for your kind information. 

 
 


